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January 11, 2012
Joseph Rodriguez,
General Manager

Good Life Publishing House

Walder Street, LA
Dear Joseph,

From our phone conversations and meetings, I feel honoured by being the prospect of working with Good Life. Your publishing team is among the most inspiring people I have come across in my job search. I also feel privileged by the prospect of working in a state-of-the-art printing press, and also in a new country – Australia.

Though I am eagerly waiting to commence working for you, I have received another offer from Viewspaper, based in Copeland, which I am finding hard to reject as they have offered me an additional $ 5,000 a year on addition to what your publishing house is offering. The additional money is much welcome since I have medical bills to cover.

However, I wanted to restate my continued interest to work for Good Life if we can come to terms on this issue and revert back to our joyful relationship as soon as possible.

Hope you will not let me go, and would like to take my services. I would also be delighted to work with your esteemed organization.

Yours faithfully
Sniper Lawn
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